
 

 

Whereas, 
 

The Ontario Society of Chiropodists is a non-profit organization that was established 
in 1985 to represent Chiropodists across the province;  
 

Whereas, 
 

Family Foot Care is dedicated to fostering foot health excellence and is designed to 
increase public awareness and information that promotes proper foot health in order to 
prevent costly and complicated problems;  
 

Whereas, Chiropodists and Podiatrists are the only regulated health care providers educated 
exclusively in the assessment, treatment and prevention of foot disorders; and 
 

Now, Therefore, I, Allan Thompson, Mayor of the Town of Caledon, encourage all citizens of our 
community to become more aware and educated concerning proper foot health and I do 
hereby proclaim 
 

May 2022  

as 

“Foot Health Month” 
in the Town of Caledon and do commend its thoughtful observance to all citizens of our municipality. 
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